SCCOT

South Carolina
Department of Transportation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Karl McCottry, Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration

FROM: Renee C. Frazier- Design Build Procurement Manager 11 /@ff'/

RE: SOQ Evaluation and Short-list Recommendation
Bridge Package 18
Contract ID 2662300

DATE: July 12, 2024

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) received five responses to the
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above referenced project.

The Evaluation Committee met on July 10, 11, and 12, 2024 to review and score the
qualification statements. As a result, the committee recommends three teams advance to the
Request for Proposals (RFP) phase of the selection process.

The three teams recommended for advancement are:

e Balfour Beatty, PLC
e (Cape Romain Contractors
e Lee Construction Company of the Carolinas, Inc.

If you approve the advancement of the recommended teams to the RFP phase of the selection
process, please indicate by signing below.

Karl M. McCottry Batyssieear e tecas jop...

Approval:
Karl McCottry, Deputy Secretary for Finance and Administration
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